

Next Meeting: Mon. Jan. 25, 2016

Messge from our President

Wow! We have a lot going on lately don't we. I filled out the UFO list and ran out of room! I didn't even get any of the "I have to start this someday" projects on there. I added one more thing to the list. I put in what stage I hoped to get to on some of the longer items. I figured it's only January. I don't want to be so ambitious that I'm tired out by February.

Show and tell was amazing last time. Keep up the good work because I can use all the inspiration I can get. Please remember to figure out the circumference measurement of your projects. The place mat project sounds like such fun. I am really looking forward to it and hope to see lots of you there and great things accomplished by all.

Program Geri-Lou

Block Exchange Ladies - if you are quick and on the ball Lorraine's block is due back this week but you can take until next meeting due to getting it late. Monica you are next up for your block.

January QuiltOut

Held at the Kamloops Seniors Village on Friday January 29 in the Multi Purpose Room from 09:00- 4:00 p.m. All guild members welcome.

Program

Leslie

Place Mat Project January 25, 2016 -Program Night

You will love this quick place mat which looks much more complicated than it really is.

Please bring:

- 4 coordinated fat quarters each cut to 20" X 14" - pressed.
- 4 pieces of batting roughly 19 1/2" X 13 1/2"
- Backing, cut into 4 pieces measuring 23" X 17" should look good on the front as it will be a wrap around binding (if you prefer to do a separate binding cut backing roughly 19 1/2"X 13 1/2").
- Sewing Machine and usual sewing supplies.
- Ruler, mat, and cutting supplies (you might want to share this with several people).
- Thread for sewing as well as quilting in the ditch (walking foot useful if you get this far).

Call Leslie at 250-828-2321 or email at plants444@gmail.com if you have any questions.

Spring Retreat March 16-20

Accepting registration and monies for retreat at the January 25 meeting.